
NEMS Student Announcements 
March 15-22, 2021 

 

 

NEMS Softball is just around the corner! If you are a 7th or 8th grader interested in playing softball, 

scan the QR code hanging in the hallways and complete the player information form. Players must 

have a physical on file and your Rank One status as “green” in order to participate.  

Tryouts are Tuesday, March 16th & Wednesday, March 17th after school. 

 

 

NEMS Track and Field is about to start! Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader who likes to run, jump, or throw 

should try track. The first practice is Monday, March 15th. You will need a current IHSAA physical 

and completed Rank One forms in order to participate.  Scan the QR codes posted around the school 

for more information. 

 

 

Are you in 6th, 7th, or 8th grade?  Do you enjoy acting, being dramatic, and having fun?  Do you 

want to be on stage?  If you answered yes, then come audition for NEMS Drama Club!  This year, the 

Drama Club will be putting on a play called The Snow White Variety Show. Auditions will be held 

virtually on March 15th and 16th.  For more information about the show, audition sign-ups, and 

rehearsals, scan the QR codes posted around the school!  We hope to see you at auditions! 

 

 

Any 8th grader interested in playing volleyball next year should attend the callout meeting on 

Monday, March 22nd at 7:00 pm in the high school cafeteria. Contact Coach Phillips with 

questions. 

 

  

Attention boys who like to play golf: Tryouts for the NEMS Boys Golf Club team will be March 22-

25 at StonyCreek Golf Club @4:45. Call John Van Valer @317-773-1820 to RSVP for tryouts or with 

questions. Pick up a flyer in Student Services for more information. 

  

  

  Yearbook is looking for new staffers for the 2021-2022 book. This is open to any 6th or 7th grade  

  student. We meet everyday during East Time. If you are interested, scan the QR code on the flyers in 

  your language arts classroom, in the cafeteria, or in the halls and fill out the application! 

 

  

8th graders who would like to cheer at NHS next fall must attend the cheer clinic and tryouts in the 

High School auxiliary gym Tuesday, March 23 to Thursday, March 26th.  

Email Millerscheerleading@gmail.com with any questions. 
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